From: Jim Beatie

To: PCD
Subject: Wintergreen Townhomes Project
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 1:40:17 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello: | am writing to let your group know that | very much support this project being approved by
the City. Bainbridge Island needs more affordable housing to better provide for some members of
our community who currently can’t afford the hefty price of real estate on our Island. While | am not
usually a fan of continued development, | believe this project is an exception to how | normally view
real estate projects. Bainbridge Island needs a balance of housing opportunities for all instead of the
higher income class that we seem to be attracting lately.

Please vote to approve this project.
Thank you,
Jim Beatie

James W. Beatie

Claims Manager

Physicians Insurance A Mutual Company
1301 Second Ave, Ste 2700

PO Box 91220

Seattle, WA 98111

T (206) 343-7300 (800) 962-1399 | F (206) 343-7100

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. This e-mail does not bind, cancel,
or alter coverage, and it does not establish the standard of care or mandate individual practice. It is not legal advice; legal
inquiries about topics covered in this e-mail should be directed to your attorney. If you are not the intended recipient, or
believe that you have received this communication in error, please do not print, copy, retransmit, disseminate, or otherwise
use the information. Please indicate to the sender that you have received this e-mail in error and delete the copy you received.
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